
From: Tse, Rick 
Sent: 6/7/2013 4:45:49 PM 
To: Redacted 

Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Fenrick, Alicia (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=AWF9); Allen, Thomas 
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=HTA 1) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Kern Power Plant Investigation 

] jj Redact 

Yes, the letter grants PG&E approval to demolish the boiler as well. As stated in the letter, 
we'll continue to monitor PG&E's implementation of the new Contractor Safety Program to 
ensure proper contractor oversight. Please call with questions. 

Thanks, 

Rick Tse, PL 

(415)355-5581 

Redacted From: _ 
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 4:37 PM 
To: Tse, Rick 
Cc: Alien, Thomas; Fenrick, Alicia (Law); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: Kern Power Plant Investigation 

Rick, 

Just to clarify, in regard to the October 5th, 2012 letter to Tom Allen from Valerie Beck, 
Request A: 

"That PG&E not resume demolition of the oil tanks, or begin demolition of the boiler until 
CPSD has reviewed the RCA report for Kern" (emphasis added), 

SB GT&S 0438202 



does the June T , 2013 letter intend to also grant approval to PG&E to resume demolition of the 
boiler as well? 

I have attached both letters for your reference. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

PG&E 

Redacted 

From: Tse, Rick fmailto:rick.tse@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Friday. June 07. 2013 3:28 PM 
To: Redacted 
Cc: Allen, Thomas; Fenrick, Alicia (Law); Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Kern Power Plant Investigation 

Hi Redac 

Please find attached a copy of the approval letter. A hard copy is being mailed to Tom Allen, 
Erik Jacobson, and Alicia Fenrick. Please call with questions. 

Thanks, 

Rick Tse, PE 

SB GT&S 0438203 



(415)355-5581 

PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, prease VISIT http://www.pge:com/abouueompany/privacy/customer/ 
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